Hello,
My name is Liza Thomson and I am so excited to be your child’s reception class teacher. I am looking forward to us all being part of the hippo tribe. 
I will do my very best to ensure that the children will learn and grow, that they will feel happy, secure and supported along their new and exciting learning journey at Longton Primary School. 
It is my hope that each child will grow, learn and develop in their own unique way and I am so excited about all the fun things we will do over the coming year!
As your child settles into school, I hope that we can work together with you as a team to support your child in all the new things that they will learn. Please do come and speak to me, or Mrs. Morrison with any questions or concerns you may have (little or big!)
A few of my favourite things when I am not creating something for our learning, are spending time with my family, walking, reading, cooking and baking (especially the eating part!)
I look forward to learning all about your child when we share their ‘All about me’ books in September.
A few reminders for you:
•	The reception class will be called The Hippo Tribe.
•	On their first day, they should bring:
•	A coat / sun hat / sun cream
•	A named bottle of water
•	School book bag

I am looking forward to working with you and helping your child settle into their first year in school. 
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